Dear Parents,

We are thrilled that your child is registered to join us on THURSDAY, AUGUST 18th for a trip to AQUABOGGAN in Saco. 

Your child will need a lunch that does not require refrigeration in a cooler (no glass please), plenty of snacks, and a refillable water bottle for the day.

Your child should arrive wearing their Red Arundel Parks & Rec Trip T-shirt, sneakers, and their bathing suit & sunscreen already on under their clothes, and a tube of sunscreen in their bag for reapplication later in the day.  Please send your child wearing our Rec Trip Tshirt or with $10 to buy one.  We will visit Splashtown as long as they are open, even if the weather isn't ideal for a water park....the not-so-perfect days are perfect for groups at a water park.  Send some warm clothes in case they need to warm up if the weather won't be ideal.

We open at 7:15am and close at 5:15pm.  The bus will be departing at 8:45am and returning by 5pm.  Mildred L. Day School will be our home base, so please drop off and pick up at MLD.  Please check in with staff when you drop off and pick up your child.

If you have any questions or need to reach us during the trip, please call/text 207-205-6724.   

Thank you,
Arundel Rec
